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14 June 2018 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We have arranged for Years 5 and 6 to visit this wonderful exhibition of the 
Terracotta Warriors at the Liverpool World Museum.   
 
The details: 
 

 This will take place next Wednesday 20th June 
 

 We will leave school at 9:20 a.m. and will return for hometime (please be 
prompt – perhaps come to Breakfast Club?) 

 

 Children should wear their uniform 
 

 Please complete the attached meal slip and return tomorrow 
 

Thanks are due to Governor Mrs Louise Turner and others for fundraising to 
cover the cost of this special trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher   
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